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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Support of Option E
1 message

Drake Livada <drake.livada@gmail.com> Sun, May 5, 2024 at 8:50 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Good evening SBAC,

Thank you for all of your efforts! I’m writing in support of Option E. As a born and raised Cape Elizabeth resident and
proud member of the class of 2006, I strongly support Option E. I moved back to Cape four years ago to raise my
family and to give my children all the same incredible opportunities that I was so fortunate to grow up with and be
surrounded by other great families, educators, and coaches. It is no secret that Cape Elizabeth would be absolutely
nothing without our schools and this wonderful community that those schools help to build. We will have a really hard
time attracting back young families and continuing to bring in new ones if we continue to fail to address the
cornerstone of our community.

Thank you again for all your work.

Best regards,
Drake Livada
Cape Elizabeth High School class of 2006

5 Cole Field Rd.
Cape Elizabeth, ME.

207-712-2694
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